



Liberal Studies Committee Meeting






February 19, 2004




         1st Floor Gordon Hall






        3:15 pm

Present:  M. Sadler, C. Young, L. Feldman, M. Swinker, F. Slack, A. Stenta,
               Y Asamoah, C. Zoni,  
Excused: M. Collins, B.G. Wilson, E. Mannikka
Report on meeting with Cathy Dugan and Susan Welsh related to assessment of writing across the curriculum. Will apply for Outcomes Mini Grant money – grant proposal due March 15th.

Minutes from the February 5, 2004 meeting were approved on a Wilson/Swinker motion with revisions to the motion inserted to better clarify the sequence of action. Add:  “The motion failed to produce majority support and was withdrawn by the proposer. Discussion ensued and was followed by a Feldman/Collins motion that is quoted and was subsequently approved (5-yes; 2-no;1-abstaining)”; add the motion as quoted;  add statement to indicate that a member was excused prior to the vote. 
Discussed and worked on revisions to the Student Writing Intensive Questionnaire. This action is necessary because of faculty issues with the nature of a few of the items on the questionnaire. The concerns were shared with Mary Sadler by Gary Bailey, John Henry Steelman, and Mary Ann Rafoth APSCUF leadership. 
Meeting adjourned at 5:00 pm.

